
  

Lakeside is a nut aware school 

Please can we remind you that there are several children in our school with serious nut allergies. Therefore, we kindly ask that you are 
extra vigilant when sending in food from home. 

Lakeside News 

Friday 25th November 2022 
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A message from Mrs Hayes-Smith

 

 

 
 
 
 
  

 
 

 

Dates for your Diary –  
 

    

Mental Health 

http://www.lakeside.ebor.academy/
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